Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
THE VALERIN GROUP, INC.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: March 17, 2025, 3:15 p.m. - 5:15 p.m.

PLACE: North Fort Myers Public Library, 2001 N. Tamiami Trail, N. Fort Myers, FL 33903

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation, District One, is conducting a public workshop regarding the District One Safety Strategic Plan. The purpose of this workshop is to receive input to achieve Target Zero goals. To learn more about FDOT District One's Safety Program, please visit: www.swflroads.com/d1safety/

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: N/A

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, District One Title VI Coordinator, by phone at (863) 519-2287 or email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Tammy Sutton, FDOT Representative, by phone at (863)519-2517, or email at Tammy.Sutton@dot.state.fl.us
